
Record of a decision taken by the Leisure and 
Culture Portfolio Holder

Proposed Increase to Fee for Bronze Vases 2017/18

On 1 June 2017, the Service Director People and Places submitted a report to the 
Leisure and Culture Portfolio Holder proposing a change to the fees and charges for 
bronze vases at Fleetwood Cemetery due to an increase in external supplier costs.

Decision taken

The Leisure and Culture Portfolio Holder agreed that the fees and charges for bronze 
vases for the columbarium be increased from £30 to £44 with immediate effect.

Date of Publication: Thursday, 8 June 2017

What were the reasons for the recommendation and any other options were 
considered and rejected?
Full details of the reasons for the recommendation and any alternative options that were 
considered but rejected, are included in the full reports.

When will these decisions be implemented?
All decisions will be put into effect five working days from the date of publication, unless a 
decision is “called-in” by any three members of the council within that period. The “call-in” 
procedure is set out in Part 4 of the Council’s Constitution (Paragraph 17 of the Overview 
and Scrutiny Procedure Rules).

If a decision is “called-in”, the Overview and Scrutiny Committee may decide that the 
original decision should be upheld or ask the Portfolio Holder to reconsider the decision.
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http://www.wyre.gov.uk/downloads/file/76/part_405-overview_and_scrutiny_procedure_rules

